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Brian Haynes

From: Marc Tellez <marklvnv@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 3:10 PM
To: Brian Haynes
Subject: RE: Las Vegas Stadium Project

Dear Mr. Haynes, 
 
As I understand it, you are the contact person for the Las Vegas Stadium Authority and the public should direct 
all emails to you. As a local Las Vegas resident, I wanted to make some suggestions for the board to consider as 
the project moves forward. The main suggestions I would like to make regarding the stadium is the easy of 
access to the stadium during game days. I will become a season ticket holder for both the Raiders and the 
Golden Knights.  
 
The Russell Road location appears to be the front runner as the site for the stadium which should be a terrific 
site, if planned properly. Currently the existing infrastructure is incapable of handling huge auto and pedestrian 
traffic for any events at the stadium. Huge improvements will need to be made to the I-15, I-215 and Russell 
Road for fan to easily get into and out of the site. I suggest that the Authority ensure that this is made a top 
priority during the planning stages. A light rail system must be included that stops directly at the stadium. The 
choice for this is obviously the Las Vegas Monorail. I suggest that the monorail stop directly at the stadium, not 
just at Mandalay Bay. Fans must be able to get directly to the stadium via rail.  
 
In addition, major improvements will need to be made for traffic to get into parking and tail gating events. If a 
fan is stuck in traffic for hours this can easily turn into a nightmare scenario.  
 
Please advise the Authority that local Las Vegas fans urge them to construct roadways and rail that will get us 
into the venue in reasonable time frames. This must be a top priority during the planning stages.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Marco Tellez 
N Las Vegas NV 
marcotellez@cox.net 
 
 


